
 

Corsham Area Board – 1 February 2010 
 
Chairman’s Announcements 
 

Speed Limit Reviews 
 

(a) A350 Showell 
 

A report on the proposal to review the speed limit on the A350 at Showell has now 

been considered by the Cabinet Member for Highways and Transport.  The Cabinet 

member has agreed that the lowering of the speed limit to 50mph should be 

pursued. 

The report on this matter may be accessed via the Wiltshire Council website at: 

http://cms.wiltshire.gov.uk/ieDecisionDetails.aspx?ID=284 

Scroll to the bottom of the page and Appendix H deals with Showell. 

A paper copy of the report is available on request. 

 

(b) A4, B3109 and B3353 

A report on the proposal review the speed limit on the A4, B3109 and B3353 has 

now been considered by the Cabinet Member for Highways and Transport.    The 

Cabinet member has agreed that: 

• The proposal to introduce a 50mph speed limit on the B3109 Bradford Road 

be pursued. 

• The revised proposal to introduce a 30mph speed limit on the B3353, The 

Linleys, be pursued. 

This report may be accessed via the Wiltshire Council website at: 

http://cms.wiltshire.gov.uk/ieDecisionDetails.aspx?ID=284 

Scroll to the bottom of the page and Appendix D deals with Corsham and the 

Linleys. 

A paper copy of the report is available on request. 
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